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Our Ref:  AdminSA:SLT/SZY/JOD
Date:   17th September 2021




Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 11: LATERAL FLOW TESTING ON SITE

Further to Mr Postlethwaite’s letter yesterday,16th September, I am writing to inform you of our intention to implement on-site testing for Year 11 on Monday 20th September.  We are acting upon the advice of the Local Health Protection Team as we have a number of positive cases within this year group.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Testing, for those with consent, will take place during school time on Monday and disruption to lessons will be kept to a minimum.  You will receive the test results via text message and email from the UKGov site.

Please continue to test at home following our on-site testing on Mondays and Thursdays.  If your child is symptomatic you should book a PCR test and they should isolate until a negative result is received.  LFD home tests should be used when asymptomatic only.

If your child records a positive Lateral Flow Test or PCR please report their absence to the school office either via telephone: 01270 560514 or email: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

[image: ]

E Szymura (Miss)
Deputy Headteacher
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